IT REPORT – August 2010
This has been a great season for the chorus, our second season with a webpage, which has been well received.  The webpage is currently being updated with new pictures and information and should be current and up to date by the beginning of September (Labor Day weekend at the latest)

The Chorus FACEBOOK page is current and up to date and running smoothly.  Thanks go to Dan Crowley for his hard work and expertise.

New things added to the webpage this year were paypal for purchasing concert tickets as well as making donations to the chorus.

The website quarterly fee is current and up to date, however that comes due in September as well as the Domain fee which is due in January 2011.  Recommend we set up an autopay with our paypal account to preclude the next webmaster having to pay with his own card.  The domain fee is a once a year fee.

I do not mind continuing as webmaster however that decision will be up to the new IT chairperson.
No further information to submit.

Respectfully submitted

Robb Papapietro

IT Chair

